
FINANCE DEPARTMENT RECEIVE PROVINCIAL AWARD MORE

Rick Brassard, Chair of the Board of Trustees (left) offer
congratulations to both Darlene Truchon (middle) and
Mary-Lou Pollon (right).

PRESS RELEASE
Financial Services Department to Receive Provincial Award

Timmins, March 30th, 2009: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is

proud to announce that our Board’s Finance Department will receive the 

Employer Service Excellence Award from the Teachers’ Pension Plan in May. 

This award is only presented to the top

three of 194 organizations within the

province of Ontario. The criteria to be

selected for this award includes due

diligence in maintaining accurate

employee records. The Board achieved

99% accuracy in reporting and an

average one day response timeframe

to priority inquiries.

This nomination is a testament of the

hard work and commitment of Darlene Truchon, Payroll Clerk, who has been

with the Board for nine years. “Congratulations to Darlene Truchon in Payroll, for

her extraordinary achievement, dedication and commitment in ensuring

pension reporting integrity and high service standards,” added Mary-Lou Pollon,

Manager of Financial Services.
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“We appreciate the ongoing efforts and professionalism of Darlene Truchon. Her

work has heightened the profile of the Board as leaders in pension reporting. She

is congratulated for this tremendous accomplishment and her pursuit of

excellence on behalf of our system.” Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Interim Director of

Education.

Darlene Truchon and Mary-Lou Pollon will attend a special event in late May to

accept the award.

For more information, please contact:
Lynn Fecteau, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213


